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Press Release 

 

Greater Bay Airlines’ second B737-800 aircraft has arrived in Hong Kong 

 

Greater Bay Airlines (GBA) is pleased to have received its second aircraft in Hong 

Kong and have completed the necessary requirements on 15 March 2022, and the 

aircraft is now on the Hong Kong register with registration B-KJB.  

CEO, Algernon Yau, said: “I want to sincerely thank the team members of GBA, 

our business partners and the regulatory authorities concerned, who worked closely and 

supportively together on the aircraft readiness during this difficult period of time.” 

“This is encouraging and exciting news to us and the recent granting of the ATLA 

license represents another big step forward for the airline”.  

 

 

About Greater Bay Airlines 

GBA is an international carrier that offers scheduled passenger and cargo services. GBA 

received its first aircraft in September 2021, and the Air Operator’s Certificate in October 

2021.  In February 2022, it was granted the Air Transport License of Hong Kong.  With 

this second aircraft joining the GBA fleet, the third aircraft is planned to join soon in 

2022.  GBA plans its fleet expansion according to market demand in the next 5 years.   
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